Private ISF

From: Allison Ostrer <aostrer@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 4:20 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Response to RFI on Private Initiatives to Develop Consolidated SNF Storage Facilities.

| am a citizen, voter and taxpayer and | oppose Private Initiatives for high-level radioactive waste "Interim Storage
Facilities". A private centralized interim storage facility could easily become a de facto permanent parking lot dump,

In addition, Pl centralized interim storage is illegal under the terms of the Nuclear Waste Policy Act, as Amended. No
alternative approaches rectify this fatal flaw. For this reason alone, DOE should cease and desist from pushing it!

Sincerely,
Allison Ostrer
Seattle, WA



